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NFBC Annual Spring Meeting:  Fri. Feb 26 

The NFBC Annual Spring General Meeting will be held at 7PM on Friday, 

February 26 at the Harris Hill Volunteer Fire Hall, located at 8630 Main St 

in Clarence.  To reach it, go east on Main St. past Transit Road, and the 

Fire Hall is just past Harris Hill Rd.  Learn about trips and other plans for 

the 2016 season.  Refreshments will be served. 

8630 Main St. 

President’s Award Ron Penton 

Ride Leader of the Year Jim Karnath, Marty Viggato 

Volunteer of the Year Fred Marcheson 

Outstanding Service Cindy Adams, Jack Rimlinger 

    

High Overall Mileage Julie Alsani, 4645 mi. 

1st Male High Mileage Jack Rimlinger, 4023 mi. 

1st Female High Mileage Karen Sprada, 2717 mi. 

1st Male New Member Jeff Schelinger, 2481 mi. 

1st Female New Member Rainee VanNetter, 1180 mi. 

Congratulations to 2015 Award Winners! 

See inside of this issue for complete list of awards and ride totals. 
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Support the Local Bike Shops that support your NFBC 
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N i a g a r a  F r o n t i e r  B i c y c l e  C l u b  

Ian Currie (601-7390) 

162 Nichter Road 

Lancaster, NY  14086 

Ian63@roadrunner.com 

Dennis Powell (691-6233) 

95 Briar Hill Rd 

Orchard Park, NY  14127 

powell.dennis.j@gmail.com 

 

Jack Rimlinger (741-8512) 

70 Blacksmith Dr. 

E. Amherst, NY  14051 

jackrim49er@gmail.com 

 

Frank Soltiz (937-6924, Cell 

574-6199 ) 

597 Bauder Park Dr. 

Alden, NY  14004 

fsoltiz@aol.com 

 

Membership Chairperson 

Roy Tocha  

11 North Eaglecrest Drive 

Hamburg, NY  14075 

rrtocha@yahoo.com 

 

Newsletter Editor 

Dennis Powell (691-6233) 

95 Briar Hill Rd 

Orchard Park, NY  14127 

powell.dennis.j@gmail.com 

 

Bicycling Advocate 

Janice Cochran (837-0402) 

19 Carmen Rd. 

Amherst, NY  14226 

jcochran@buffalo.edu 

 

Club Historian 

Jim Vozga (462-0200) 

5830 Strickler Road 

Clarence, NY  14031 

voz@aol.com 

 

Newsletter Circulation 

Brigitte Soltiz 

bsoltiz@gmail.com 

 

Webmaster 

Ron Penton 

webmaster@nfbc.com  

 

President 

Lincoln Blaisdell (479-9431) 

4715 Ransom Road 

Clarence, NY  14031 

linc43@roadrunner.com 

 

Vice-President  

Brenda Fischer (984-1415) 

11 Lake Forest Parkway 

Lancaster, NY  14086 

brendafischer99@yahoo.com 

Secretary 

Liz Skelton (400-6091) 

38 Brandel Ave 

Lancaster, NY  14086  

brightbluesky9@aol.com 

 

Treasurer 

Joseph Pizzuto (982-4142) 

147 Frontenac Ave. 

Buffalo, NY  14216 

jpizz147@yahoo.com 

 

 

Board Members 

Cindy Adams (308-0774) 

55 Rehm Rd. 

Lancaster, NY  14086 

cynthia12@roadrunner.com 

 

Board of Directors 

Helping those less fortunate. From Bob Ehrheart 

Three NFBC members, George Sinclair, John Barclay and Bob 
Ehrheart are shown loading a truck with 42 donated bikes. 
The three of us, along with other Spoke Folk members 
(community bike project), refurbished the bikes and are do-
nating them to the Salvation Army and Rural Ministry as 
Christmas presents for disadvantaged kids. This is a yearly 
project. The bikes are collected over the summer and given 

out at Christmas time. 

There are 496 members in the club. That includes 367 Households. There are 125 new members in NFBC.  Wel-

come to all of the new members.  I hope you got out on your bike with us a few times.  Memberships lapse Feb. 

29, 2016 for everyone.  I will be accepting renewals in the New Year.  

Roy’s EOY Membership Update 
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$40.00 

In order to receive the Newsletter link by email, 

you must belong to nfbc@yahoogroups.com 

$30.00 

   



Niagara Frontier Bicycle Club 

P.O. Box 211 

Buffalo, New York 14226-0211 


